
 

 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Sunday 17th October 2021   

 
 

 
 

This week we extend our sympathies to … 

 

Cyril and Mags Crowe and extended families on the death of 
their newborn Baby Ted  R.I.P.  last  weekend. 

 

Liam Barry and extended  Barry and Nantarat families on the 
sudden death of Liam’s wife Song R.I.P. in  Cloughlea. 

 

John Mellett, Ballymulcashel, on the death of his father  
Pearse Mellett R.I.P. in Kilfenora. 

 

Adele Maher and Michael Taylor, Lios Anama, on the  sudden 
death of Adele’s sister Marie Maher R.I.P. in Limerick. 

 

Bishop Fintan on the death of his mother Peg Monahan R.I.P. in 
Galway, who passed away during the week. 
 

We remember all our loved ones and especially those whose 
anniversaries occur at this time.    Rest in Peace.        

 

 

“Death leaves a Heartache no one can Heal, 
Love leaves a Memory” no one can Steal” 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat.  16th   
Sun. 17th  
 
Fri.  22nd 
Sat. 23rd 
 
 
Sun. 24th  
 
 

 7.00 p.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 
7.00 p.m.  
7.00 p.m. 
 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 

Kevin O’Brien 
Ned Devanny (1st Anniversary) 
Mike Swords (2nd Anniversary) 
Private Intention 
Christina McDonald 
Jack + Christina Nash 
Michael + Mary Begley 
Jim Pewter 
Jim Tiernan 
Sophia O’Connor 

Launch of Synodal Process in our Diocese and Universal Church 

 

In these days, the Catholic Church throughout the world and in Ireland is   
beginning a series of conversations about what God wants of his people at this 
time.  These conversations are often referred to as a Synodal Process. 
“Synodal” comes from a Greek word which means “walking together”.   
 

This Sunday, 17th October we mark the opening of this Synodal  
Process entitled, For a synodal Church: communion, participation and mission. 
This Synodal Process coincides with the start of the two-year Synodal       
Pathway for the Catholic Church in Ireland which will lead, in time, to a  
National Synodal Assembly in Ireland.  
 

A special ceremony to mark and launch the process will be held during 
the 11.30 a.m. Mass in Ennis Cathedral.  You are welcome to join in per-
son or via webcam or parish radio. 
 

Pope Francis has asked us to pray continually for the success of this synodal 
process.  He asks that we use the words of a very ancient prayer attributed to 
St Isodore of Seville who lived in the 6th century. This prayer has been used at 
Councils and Synods of the Church since ancient times.   
 

We stand before You, Holy Spirit,  
as we gather together in Your name. 
With You alone to guide us,  
make yourself at home in our hearts; 
Teach us the way we must go and how we are to pursue it. 
We are weak and sinful; do not let us promote disorder. 
Do not let ignorance lead us down the wrong path  
nor partiality influence our actions. 
Let us find in You our unity so that we may journey together to eternal 
life and not stray from the way of truth and what is right. 
All this we ask of You, who are at work in every place and time in the 
Communion of the Father and the Son, forever and ever.  Amen. 
 
 
 

 

A Gentle Reminder ….  

  

As we were reminded during the week, the high volume of COVID-19 
cases is alarming.  We still need to be vigilant in all we and adhere to 
all restrictions that are put in place for our own good.   

  

In the interest of keeping everyone safe in our Churches we ask you 
please  ... 

  

NOT to leave anything on the seats or floor of the Church.   

  

NOT to bring food or drink into the Church. 

  

If you pick up a newsletter please bring it home with you.   

  

Please do not leave leaflets of any kind on table inside the door.   

  

Please use sanitisers when entering and leaving the Church. 
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BEATITUDES FOR CAREGIVERS 
 
 

Blessed are those who care and who are not afraid to 
show it  - they will let people know they are loved. 

 
Blessed are those who are gentle and patient  - they will 

help people to grow as the sun helps the buds  
to open and blossom. 

 
Blessed are those who have the ability to listen  -  

they will lighten many a burden. 
 

Blessed are those who know how and when to let go  - 
they will have the joy of seeing people find themselves. 

 
Blessed are those who, when nothing can be done or 

said, do not walk away, but remain to provide a       
comforting and supportive presence -  they will help the  

sufferer to bear the unbearable. 
 

Blessed are those who recognize their own need to 
receive, and who receive with graciousness  -   

they will be able to give all the better. 
 

Blessed are those who give without hope of return -  
they will give people an experience of God 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto:  
Numbers Drawn:  2   23   33   34     Next Jackpot:  €15,900 
 
Clare Suicide Bereavement Support -   Are you  
finding it difficult to cope with a death by suicide of a family 
member, relative or friend? It may help to talk to a Clare 
Suicide bereavement Support Volunteer. We offer  
confidential and free support to people who have experi-
enced a death by suicide.  Phone or text 086 0565373 or 
087 3698315. 
  
SAMUEL is a group for young adults 20 - 35 years who 
want relationship with God to influence their life choices. 
November 3rd 2021 at 7.15 p.m. via Zoom 
For more information and Zoom link contact … 
Rita - 086 3434448  or Marion - 087 268 8561 
SAMUEL will run monthly from Nov ‘21 - Mar ‘22 


